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Pravina Attwala

Subject: FW: [External] Written comments on file B019/23

 

From: Kay Michaelsen  
Sent: December‐03‐23 6:54 PM 
To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External] Written comments on file B019/23 
 

To whom this may concern, 
 
I am writing this letter ahead of time for the upcoming meeting on Dec 7th 2023 regarding file 
number B019/23  
 
We are residents on Wallace St. since the construction started happening end of October ( that no 
one knew about) the road has been a mess and Mud tracked all down our street. Therefore 
making our driveways a mess.  Not one company has made any efforts  in cleaning/ sweeping the 
road, and becomes a huge mud bath when it rains. Lately it’s been nothing but wet snow and rain 
which makes our street a disaster. We have a dog that we take for walks and to the dog park and 
their paws get covered in mud every time we leave the house. We have no side walks on Wallace 
street so we are forced to walk along the side of the road where all the mud is.  
 
We were just informed last week he was digging when he shouldn’t be and broke a main storm 
pipe and has caused nothing but havoc on our street as if our little street was busy enough. Now 
there are machines coming in daily getting unloaded right in front of our houses at 6:45 in the 
morning.  
 
We have a young toddler that enjoys the outdoors. The reason we chose to live on this street was 
because it was a dead end, no traffic  and over all a safe street to raise children. This streets 
infrastructure cannot handle anymore homes/buildings. Exiting our street is already a 
nightmare, there is no lights at the end of our street nor is there any signs NOT to block our 
street, or hidden road to let vehicles on highway 7 leave space. It makes our entrances and exits 
extremely dangerous. Especially if we try to head west on highway 7, it’s a death sentence.  
 
If you have any other questions about our letter please contact us.  
 
Kayla & Adam  
218 Wallace St.  
 
  
We would also like to be notified of the committee’s decision on file B019/23  
Thank you.   


